
 
 

  Date: 13 June, 2023 
 

MASTER OF ARTS IN ENGLISH 
 

MERIT LIST AND COUNSELLING SCHEDULE FOR ADMISSION 
 

BATCH 2023-2024 

 
Sr. No. Pin No. Student Name 

1.  23000095 LENZIE VALLANKA REBELO 

2.  23000107 VALANKA JILDA REBELO 

3.  23001399 KINNERKAR GAURAV DEVIDAS 

4.  23000142 VASUNDHARA H 

5.  23000113 SRUTI YESHWANT NAIK 

6.  23000041 SHANIA MARIA RODRIGUES 

7.  23000010 A J ANGEL 

8.  23000124 FERNANDES AUCKTIE CIELDA 

9.  23000153 SINGH YASHIKA 

10.  23001437 RIYA RAJAN THOMAS 

11.  23000121 CARVALHO ASHEL 

12.  23000084 GLITA TRAVASSO 

13.  23000089 GAAYATHRI.S 

14.  23000003 UDPIKAR VAIBHAVI KAILASH 

15.  23001425 VIRGINIA ALZIRA CICY DIAS 

16.  23000035 KIMBERLY MARIE FERNANDES 

17.  23000274 ANDRIA LEE FERNANDES 

18.  23000011 RUCHA SANDESH PRABHUDESAI 

19.  23000039 GAUTAMI DINESH DEVIDAS 

20.  23000029 EASHA SUNIL GOVEKAR 

21.  23000204 SHEREENA BOSE 

22.  23001433 DEVANSHI GAKHREJA 

23.  23000206 ANUSKA SAHA 

24.  23000030 AMISHA SUNIL GOVEKAR 

25.  23000034 APEKSHA SAINATH DESAI 

26.  23000009 MOSES MASCARENHAS 

27.  23001336 SHINKRE SHUBHLAXMI SHAILENDRA 

28.  23000177 VAS SAVIRO ALROY 

29.  23000203 CLENCY DIAS 

 
 
Note: The Merit list is subject to solicitation from the date of the            
          advertisement for Admissions and Opening of the portal 2023-24. 
 



 
 
Instructions: 
 
Candidates listed in the Merit List will be counseled: 
 
Date: 15 June, 2023  
 
Time: 10:00 AM 
 
Venue: College Lower Auditorium  
 
At the time of counseling, students have to submit self-attested copies of the 

following documents: 

Students of CHOWGULE 
COLLEGE 

Students of OTHER COLLEGES 
– GOA UNIVERSITY 

Students of OTHER 
UNIVERSITY 

 
 Mark sheets Semester I to 

VI  
 

 Passing Certificate  

 
 Birth Certificate  

 
 Aadhaar Card  

 
 Valid certificate issued by 

Govt. of Goa for reserved 
categories  
(Renewed certificate 
wherever applicable)  

 
 2 Photos 

 
 Break in Study Letter (Only 

if break is taken) 
 

 

 
 Mark sheets Semester I to 

VI  
 

 Passing Certificate  

 
 Birth Certificate 

 
 Aadhaar Card 

 
 Valid certificate issued by 

Govt. of Goa for reserved 
categories 
(Renewed certificate 
wherever applicable) 

 
 2 Photos  

 
 Transfer Certificate - 

Original  
 
(if received or else to be 

submitted within 90 days. 
Till then the admission will 
remain PROVISIONAL). 
 

 Break in Study Letter (Only 

if break is taken) 

 
 Mark sheets Semester I to 

VI  
 

 Passing Certificate 

 
 Birth Certificate 

 
 Aadhaar Card 

 
 Valid certificate issued by 

Govt. of other State for 
reserved categories 
(Renewed certificate 
wherever applicable) 

 
 2 Photos 

 
 Transfer Certificate  - 

Original 
 

 Migration Certificate – 

Original 
 

 Break in Study Letter (Only 

if break is taken) 
 

 Provisional  Eligibility 
Certificate from Parvatibai 
Chowgule College 
NOTE:- 
o Student is required to 

fill an application form 
for obtaining a 
Provisional certificate to 
the college by attaching 
the mark sheet, transfer 
certificate and migration 
certificate (if received or 
else to be submitted 

within 90 days. Till 
then the admission will 
remain PROVISIONAL).   

o An amount of Rs. 600/- 
will be charged for the 
Provisional Certificate. 

 
 
 




